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Whilst WLDC is largely agreeable to the proposed examination timetable, we are mindful of the recent publication of the
draft examination timetable for the West Burton solar project which proposes to run almost parallel to the Cottam
examination. This will undoubtedly strain resources and cause concern for the public and we consider needs to be
acknowledged and discussed at the Preliminary meeting.



